
I am totally against the human rights and anti-discrimination bill proposed by Nicola Roxon. 
Australians have continually had their right to free speech whittled away over the last 30 years and it 
is now getting that bad that our forefathers would no longer recognise this country as Australia, there 
has already been too much damage done to the rights of ordinary Australians by well meaning 
government laws, to criticise where criticism is needed or a slip of the tongue would be at the risk of a 
severe fine or gaol. 
 
THERE WAS ONCE AN OLD SAYING THAT SEEMS TO BE FORGOTTEN NOWADAYS: 
  
“STICKS AND STONES MAY BREAL MY BONES BUT NAMES CAN NEVER HURT ME!” 
 
Mary Allison, 

 
 

 




